
To whom it may concern, 

 I have looked at HB 1532.  As a family, being able to choose which school is best for my child 

should be easy.  Each student has needs that can be met by different types of schools.  Whether it be 

size, educational plan or services available.  Education decisions should be left to the parents because 

they are the first educators of their children and they know their abilities and needs best. 

Thank you for your consideration- 

Robin McCurry 


